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From: Erin Campbell

To: Housing, Big Build and Manufacturing Committee
Subject: Submission on Decriminalisation Bill

Date: Thursday, 7 March 2024 1:50:36 PM

Dear Chair,

I write to you as a worker, unionist and queer woman to indicate my strong support for the
Decriminalisation Bill, including the repeal of the Prostitution Licensing Act, real of all
sex work specific criminal laws, and critically the provisions for sex workers being able to
work together for safety and peer support.

There's no real reason I can see for these changes to be delayed and a real risk that
Queenslanders experience significant harm every day the Bill isn't in place.

Thanks for your time and best of luck in making this important decision.

Erin C amibell





